
            Brixton Parish Council 

        PUBLIC CONSULTATION 

 

 

Parking on The Green 

and 

Traffic Calming - Red Lion Hill/Stamps Hill 

 

 

Brixton Parish Council invites residents to a public consultation event 

at Brixton Community Room adjacent to St Mary’s School 

on 

Tuesday 20th May 2025 between 7 pm and 9 pm 

or 

Saturday 24th May 2025 between 10am and 12 pm 

 

Following the initial consultation, where Brixton Parish Council 

collated thoughts and ideas on how parking around The Green might 

be resolved.  A draft plan has been drawn up with DCC Highways 

Officer and Brixton Parish Council would like feedback. 

 

BPC have also met with DCC Highways Officers to discuss the speed 

of traffic along Red Lion Hill and Stamps Hill and would like feedback 

on a scheme to try to reduce this. 


